
PUBLIC NOTICE 

ABANDONMENT AND REMOVING A PORTION OF 

THE COON HOLLOW ROAD (PARISH ROAD #164) 

FROM THE PARISH ROAD SYSTEM 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Claiborne Parish Police Jury has called a public hearing to request input from the 

public about its proposed abandonment and the subsequent closing of a portion of the 

Coon Hollow Road (Parish Road #164) from the Claiborne Parish Road System.  All 

interested parties should plan to attend. 

 

The Parish plans to abandon and remove the portion of the road beginning at appoint 

approximately 0.4 miles north of the intersection of LA Hwy 534 to a point 

approximately 1.5 miles south of the intersection of PD Worley Road, a total of 

approximately 1.0 miles. 

 

The Hearing will be held on Wednesday, November 4, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. in the 

Conference Room at the Police Jury Office Complex located at 507 West Main Street, 

Homer, Louisiana. 

 

(Note) -  In accordance with the American with Disabilities Act, if you need special 

assistance please contact Dwayne R. Woodard at (318)927-2222 describing the assistance 

that is necessary.  

 

 

PUBLISH DATE:  October 23 and 30, 2020   

 

 

Dwayne R. Woodard 

Secretary-Treasurer 

Claiborne Parish Police Jury 

Homer, LA  71040 

(318)927-2222 

 


